
   

            
 Purchasing Division 
 

ADDENDUM NO. 3 
 
DATE:  May 18, 2015 
FROM:  City of Grand Junction Purchasing Division 
TO:   All Offerors 
RE: SOQ-4050-15-DH  Mesa County Solid Waste Management Landfill, Waste Transfer Stations, and 

Compost Operations 
 
Offerors responding to the above referenced solicitation are hereby instructed that the requirements have been clarified, 
modified, superseded and supplemented as to this date as hereinafter described. 
 
Please make note of the following clarifications: 
 

1.  Q.  Will the successful bidder to operate the Mesa County Landfill Operations be precluded from Waste Hauling 
activities in Mesa County? 
 
A.  No. The operator of the Mesa County Landfill can also conduct hauling activities within Mesa County. 

 
2. Q.  Will the success bidder to operate the Mesa County Landfill be responsible for providing and funding all 

equipment to operate the landfill and transfer stations? 
 
A.  Please refer to Exhibit J and K of Addendum No. #2 (SOQ-4050-15-DH) for a complete equipment listing for 

items provided by both Mesa County and the operations contractor. 
 

3. Q.  Will a site visit be offered for this contract? 
 
A.  Yes.  Once the SOQ process is complete, the selected qualified firms shall be sent the Invitation for Bid, and 

that process will include a site visit. 
 

4. Q.  Could you please tell me if Mesa County intends to execute an operations agreement similar to the terms in 
the existing agreement with Green Group? 
 
A.  There may be some elements of the amendments to the original contract that may continue onto the new 

contract, however, this should not be assumed.  The elements of the new operations agreement will primarily 
originate from the upcoming bidding process to follow this SOQ process, however, the final details will be 
negotiated with the preferred firm of the upcoming bidding process.   

 
The original solicitation for the project noted above is amended as noted.  
 
All other conditions of subject remain the same. 
 
Respectfully, 

 
Duane Hoff Jr., Senior Buyer 
City of Grand Junction, Colorado 


